
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 5 ending 6th October 2023 

MARVELLOUS ME 
As per Mr. Taylor’s termly update last week, Marvellous Me 
is up and running. Is a teacher/parent interactive app so we 
need you to log in and take a look! 
Download the MarvellousMe Parent app from the Apple or 
Android stores, or join up at www.marvellousme.com   
You all will have been given a Marvellous Me - Parent Join 
Code previously, so dig it out! Or call the Office to check 
yours.  
Don’t forget to turn on your notifications so you know when 
your child has been awarded a badge or some work has been 
shared.  
 
 
 
 
   
 

PURPLE MASH  
Homework is now being set weekly via Purple Mash. All 
children have a 4 digit login code that should have been sent 
home with – if not you can contact the Office. There is also a 
Parent Code you can use via: 
https://www.purplemash.com/broadstone-sk4/family  
 

FOREST SCHOOL  
Do you know about our exciting Forest School run by two 
qualified Level 3 Practitioners. At Forest School, the children 
take part in a range of activities on the school site which aim 
to develop and encourage their independence, confidence 
and co-operative skills. These will include games, woodcraft 
and outdoor skills. The children will be using tools under 
careful supervision. All children should get to use the Forest 

School area during their Broadstone school life        
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
Did you know, October is International Walk to School 
Month, where pupils around the globe celebrate the benefits 
of walking and wheeling to school.  
So how about next week, if it is safe to do so, try a FIVE DAY 
WALKING CHALLENGE and start experiencing reduced 
congestion, cleaner and safer roads outside the school gates. 
If you live too far away from school, you could always try 
“Park & Stride?” Or maybe ride your bike? You might not 
think it is a lot – but every little bit helps. 
 

PARENTS EVENINGS & SCHOLASTICS BOOK FAIR  
Thank-you to everyone for being so prompt booking your 
parents evening slots. If you did not book, one will be 
appointed to you.  
The Scholastic Book Fair is due to arrive shortly & will be 
open at the back of the Hall on Parents Evenings the 11th & 
12th October (where it will be manned by FOB volunteers ;-) 
The children will be going to look at the books at their leisure 
next week with their teachers. 
We want to encourage reading & a love of books as much as 
possible, but children have been reminded they might not 

always get what they want this time. 

However, saying that, a large percentage of the profit earnt 
from the Scholastic Book Fair is put back into funds for the 
school to buy books for our Library. 
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SPONSORED READATHON  
Following on from our previous correspondence to hold an 
Annual Whole School Sponsored Event to help subsidise 
Robinwood, this year we will be hosting a Sponsored 
Readathon. This ties in nicely with the Book Fair and our love 
of reading. Sponsorship Forms to follow. 
 

FLU VACCINATION 2023 
WE HAVE CONFIRMATION!!! The Flu vaccination team will be 
school on Tuesday 28th November for Reception to Year 6. 
Remember; it is a nasal spray - not a needle. Unfortunately, 

Nursery children will need to see their GP for their 
vaccination. 

An e-Consent form will be sent out next week via Spider. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

   

 

WHAT’S GOING ON? 
The diary is filling up! Please check the School Calendar 

regularly via School Spider to see upcoming events. 

 

  

  

https://www.purplemash.com/broadstone-sk4/family


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception RICC: 
RBW  “Co-operative” – Evie A for fantastic sharing and for 
always being willing to invite others into her play. She has 
started to form some lovely friendships and has really made 
her friends smile this week. Well done! 
RLR “Co-operative” – Lainey B for always being a kind friend 
and trying to help others.  
RJA “Co-operative” – Leo L Leo has been making new friends 
and he is always on hand to help others! 
 

Year 1: 
1CL Euan for trying really hard with his writing this week and 
remembering to use full stops and capital letters.  
1CR Rudy S for trying really hard to hold his pencil correctly.  
 

Class 1/2: 
Rosa O’M for working hard to produce interesting questions 

for our characters.  

Year 2: 
2SH Beth C for such a mature attitude to editing and 

improving (and for being a wonderful role model!) 

2CB Khaleesi K for using her phonics knowledge to help her 

spell.  
 

Year 3: 
3VH Rosa B for writing neatly and working so hard with her 
purple polish write-up this week.   
3DM Giorgia C for writing a fabulous biography and writing it 

up beautifully neat.  

Class 3/4: 
Max C for a fantastic character description based on Gangsta 

Granny. Well done! 

Year 4: 
4EE Lilla B for a great description of Granny from Gangsta 
Granny.  
4MK Joe L-R Joe has been working really hard on his sentence 
structure, well done Joe. 
 

Year 5: 
5RT Rowen W Rowen gave thoughtful input during our whole 

class discussion about a dilemma in the class book, Twist of 

Gold.  Should Sean accept the biscuit from the dragoon or 

not?  Rowen then wrote his ideas up as a short persuasive 

argument.  Very well done, keep up the good work! 

5SH Woodrow B a huge improvement in his presentation. 
Woody is showing real pride in his written work now.  
5LK Dylan H Dylan is an excellent writer who has neat 

presentation and puts in amazing effort. He wrote a great 

persuasive paragraph this week with excellent vocabulary. 
 

Year 6: 
6KH Beau N for some brilliant sentences in English this week 
which included Subordinating Conjunctions and Parenthesis! 
6ZW Jenson W for working independently to create 
sentences using subordinating conjunctions to explain and 
compare - Well done!   
6CM Elizabeth L for a powerful setting description that she 
published this week. 
 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
Boathouse  
Scarlett L-R for having an amazing week  
Reception  
RBW Lottie D for being ready, respectful and a super role 
model to others. It is wonderful having you in our class.   
RLR Rosie H For being such a kind and amazing member of 
our class family. Rosie always has a huge smile on her face 
and a positive attitude! 
RJA Tommy F for ALWAYS being ready to learn and having a 

smile on his face 🙂 
 

Year 1: 
1CL Joshua C for always being ready to learn and following 
instructions. Well done, Joshua! 

1CR Iman A for always being ready and being respectful 
to both adults and children  
Class 1/2: 
Lincoln B for being super sensible and hard working.  
Year 2: 
2SH Arlo H for being such an enthusiastic learner and all 
round super star! 
2CB Hamza A for being the perfect role model and always 
being ready to learn.  
 

Year 3: 

3VH Rufus L for working hard and being more confident 
to speak in front of the class.  
3DM Etta H for trying hard always, smiling and being a ray 
of sunshine. 
Class 3/4: 
Pixie T for a fantastic week in class! Pixie has tried her 
best with her work and also been a fantastic friend. Great 
work Pixie! 
Year 4: 
4EE Alexa W super effort and determination this week. 
4MK Edie H For having an excellent attitude to learning and 

for being a pleasure to teach. 

Year 5: 
5RT Ethan S Ethan has been awarded the most thumbs ups 

this week and this is a reflection of the fact that he always 

works hard and follows all our school values, being ready to 

work, respectful and safe.  Very well done! 

5SH Emily K Most thumbs up on Marvellous Me’s. Always, 
ready, always safe and always respectful. Superstar! 
5LK Liam F Liam is a pleasure to have in the class always. He 
tries so hard with everything and has shown great resilience 
this week when finding things tricky. 
 

Year 6: 
6KH Zoha R for getting the most Marvellous Me Thumbs Up 
points this week in class - and it's clear to see why! Not only 
was she voted as one of the kindest pupils, by another 
student, but she also shows all of the qualities we expect 
from a Broadstone Hall child every single day. 
6ZW Bella S-V for demonstrating confidence, resilience and 

independence this week. Bella has been fierce to learn and 

has the courage to succeed. 

6CM Noah M for achieving really well in maths this week and 

always being cooperative, reflective and ready for every 

lesson 

 


